
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 14/10/24 

 

 

This week we have been making music shakers to sing and shake with to 
nursery rhymes. We have had lots of fun making a sensory rich farm and 
listening to animal sounds and guessing the animal. We made and ate por-
ridge this week and honey on toast. There has been some great role play 
with cars and building roads in partnership with friends.  

Book of the week– Biscuit Bear & Dear Zoo 
Rhyme of the week–  We’re going to the Zoo 

Word of the week–  behind 

Math's 

We have been colour sequenc-
ing this week in free flow 
play. We have been identify-
ing shapes in the environment 
and playing hide and seek 
(counting to 10). We 
have been ordering 
the sizes of pump-
kins.  

Literacy 

This week we read all of 
the gingerbread man and 
made our own storie maps; 
making refer-
ence to places 
we know.  

Next Week 

We are going to have a fun filled week of making cakes, dancing and 
reading silly stories of the children’s choice. We will be designing and 
making cakes; in junk modeling and with real ingrediencies, who will win 
the cake competition? We will use puppets to tell stories.  
Tuesday the 22nd of October we will have a Fancy Dress party and 
play party games; please feel free to send your child in anything 
they want to wear! We welcome any donations of foods for the 
children. Thank you!  
Book of the week– Beautiful Oops! 
Word of the week–  between 

 


